
From:
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Wilf Noble Building Supplies, Sneaton Lane, Ruswarp, - NYM/2019/0238/FL
Date: 27 April 2019 08:49:29

Please add my address to the email comments re application 
NYM/2019/0238/FL

2, Suspension Bridge Cottage,
Sneaton Lane,
Ruswarp,
Whitby,
YO225HN 

Elaine Tranter and Barry Tranter 

Summary: We accept some improvement to the access would improve safety but don’t
need a large illuminated sign.

Sent from my iPhone



From:
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application comment
Date: 26 April 2019 16:19:23

Ref NYM/2019/0238/FL
Wilf Noble Building Supplies, Sneaton Lane, Ruswarp.

On review of the application I can see benefit in making the access junction wider and safer with better
visibility, but I cannot agree to the erection of a large luminated sign that is totally unnecessary and could
reduce visibility. This is a National Park and it is bad enough putting up with the increased heavy goods traffic
and noise.
I hope that the replanted hedging with native species will actually happen.
Elaine Tranter, Barry Tranter.
Local residents.



From: Planning
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2019/0221/AD - Case Officer Miss Harriet Frank - Received from Elaine Hoylr at 4 River

View, Sneaton Lane, Ruswarp, Whitby, YO22 5JA
Date: 24 April 2019 10:01:29

I wish to object to the above application on the following grounds:
The proposed structure will not be in keeping with a village setting and is likely to dominate to such an extent
that it will be intrusive.
The proposed structure is unnecessary. The business is established and it's wherabouts are obvious due to the
extensive (and tatty) existing signage, flood-lights (which are often on until well in to the night) and the
continual stream of large vehicles, many of which frequently block the road.
The entrance to the business at the proposed site of the structure is already highly dangerous to pedestrians,
badly eroded and poorly drained. The proposed structure will only exacerbate the existing problems, which are
never addressed by the business.

Comments made by Elaine Hoylr of 4 River View, Sneaton Lane, Ruswarp, Whitby, YO22 5JA

Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Comment
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